Katie Hillenhagen

From: les sinclair <bongobob@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2022 9:11 AM

To: Jeffrey Adams; Katie Hillenhagen

Subject: Comments on Cannon Beach TSP Draft dated 7-22-2022

Jeff | reviewed the new TSP draft dated 7-22 and would like to submit the following.

A) The new text box “How will the TSP be implemented...” text is cut-off. Pg 3, 109

B) Add “Address Employee Parking issues in Downtown and Midtown” to Goal 2, pg 32

C) remove “microtransit” from Item 5, pg 37

D) Expand Table 3, Project Evaluation Criteria pg 39 to include Goal 5 “Environmental” criteria

E) Document previously published cost estimates in an addendum of some sort. Maybe published on the city website?

F) TSP should not dictate financial policy. Remove “Parking revenue should benefit future transportation funds...” Pg 71
G) Item 4.4 Pg 77. Add “Pedestrian and Bicycle improvements also reduce environmental impacts of traffic.”

H) Map Pg 80 is missing the “For Illustrative Purposes” disclaimer

I) Remove the reference to Yukon St from 8th line pg 84

J) Pictures of crossing types should be labeled “For lllustrative Purposes”

K) Delete references to “electric golf cart rentals” Pg 112

L) Why aren’t the Parking Management Strategy items included in Table 16, Near Term Priorities? Most are designated
Near Term such as striping, curb paint and signage.

Les Sinclair



